ANGLOPHONE NORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT

78 Henderson Street » Miramichi, New Brunswick E1N 2R7
Telephone: (606) 778-6075 « Fax: (506) 778-6090 « www.asd-n.nbed.nb.ca

IMPORTANT REMINDER

TO: Parents of Janeville Elementary School
FROM:  Beth Stymiest, Superintendent
DATE: September 8, 2015

RE: Sustainability Study
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This is to remind you of the following important meetings that will be held for the
sustainability study of Janeville Elementary School.

Meeting #1 - District Presentation
Tuesday, September 29, 2015, at 6:30 p.m. at Janeville
Elementary School

Meeting #2 - Community Response -

Tuesday, November 3, 2015, at 6:30 p.m. at Janeville Elementary
School (all requests to respond must be sent to
Elizabeth.Stymiest@gnb.ca by October 26, 2015 with an
indication of how much time is required)

Meeting #3 - District Education Council’s Decision -
Monday, November 16, 2015, at 5:30 p.m. at Lord Beaverbrook
School in Campbellton

Thank you.
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